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Salas O’Brien announced today that Crossey Engineering has joined the company. The merger 
creates a combined presence of more than 70 North American offices with over 2,200 team 
members, 325 of whom are based in Canada. 
 
Crossey’s capabilities and portfolio complement Salas O’Brien’s skillset in mechanical, electrical, 
lighting, audiovisual, commissioning, and sustainable design. The Crossey team will continue to be 
managed by its current leaders, adopting the Salas O’Brien name after a transition period. 
 
Salas O’Brien continues to grow as part of an ambitious plan to create the most respected 
engineering firm in the world, as measured by clients and team members. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://salasobrien.com/news/crossey/  
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